
As a resident of Cape Cod and a former energy policy analyst, I urge you to please take a 
comprehensive look at the use or misuse of Nantucket Sound.  We understand that Governor 
Romney has put together a  task force to make  
recommendations about the use of this valuable natural resource.   
  
There are many alternative forms of energy production (e.g., conservation, cogeneration, etc.).  
There is only one Nantucket Sound. 
  
Thank you, 
Jim Ferry 
 


